Law Enforcement Advisory Board Meeting Aug 28, 2019

x denotes presence

X Paul Soptick

X Scott Mackey

X Reed Partridge
Lt Col Bob Gunja

X Dixie Kaster

X Don Jolley

X Tony Carter
Maria Cecilia Ysaac
Irene Caudillo

X Don Ash
Mary Hopkins
Joan DeMoss
Dan Soptic
Jeffry Fewell

X Michael York
Terry Brockman

X Kevin Steele
David Thaxton

X Lynn Melton
JONAS CRUZ
Larry Roland
Pam Waldeck

Tony Carter opened the meeting at 4:00pm

LEAB meeting consisted of a farewell and well wishes for retiring Chief Terry Zeigler.
Adjourned at 5:00pm
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